
Packers Dishonestly Claim They Have Donated To Pro-Life Group In Past 
By Mark Belling, WISN-AM 
  
  
In defending the donation made by the Green Bay Packers Foundation to an arm of Planned 
Parenthood, Packers spokesman Aaron Popkey this week claimed the Foundation in the past made a 
donation to Veritas, an arm of a pro-life group, Wisconsin Right To Life. 
  
The Packers may be making that up, or at best, grotesquely exaggerating. 
  
Wisconsin Right To Life Executive Director Heather Weininger tells me the only thing Veritas has ever 
received from the Packers is a football.   Planned Parenthood, on the other hand, received a donation 
this year that Popkey indicated was between $3,000 and $7,000.   
  
Popkey and Planned Parenthood say the Packers grant will not be used for abortions but instead for a 
health program for Milwaukee-area Latinos.  Pro-Life groups argue that donations like that merely free 
up more money for Planned Parenthood to perform abortions. 
  
Planned Parenthood is the number one abortion provider in Wisconsin and committed over 4,600 
abortions in Wisconsin alone last year. 
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